
Water Quantity 

Parameter Score Rating Description of Rating Considerations 

Allocation 1 None 
No allocation of water in the 
watershed. 

Allocation 3 Moderate 
Volume of water allocated is small 
compared to amount of available 
water. 

Allocation 5 
Near 
Maximum 

Volume of water allocated is large 
compared to amount of available 
water. 

Examine water 
right files: 
volumes and 
locations. 
Examine types of 
use: consumptive 
vs. non-
consumptive. 

Condition 1 
Not 
Impacted 

Capable of providing for 
appropriated uses. 

Condition 3 
Moderately 
Impacted  

Sometimes is not capable of 
providing for appropriated uses. 

Condition 5 
Severely 
Impacted 

Not capable of providing for 
appropriated uses. 

Examine effects 
of appropriated 
uses on available 
water. Examine 
flow data; lake 
level data; static 
water level data. 

Protection 1 
Adequate 
protection 

Protections currently in place are 
adequate to maintain sufficient 
water volumes for existing 
appropriations. 

Protection 3 
Moderate 
protection 

Protections currently in place may 
not be adequate to maintain 
sufficient water volumes for 
existing appropriations. 

Protection 5 
Inadequate 
protection 

Protections currently in place are 
not adequate to maintain sufficient 
water volumes for existing 
appropriations. 

Examine water 
use records, 
monitoring data 
associated with 
temporary water 
use 
authorizations, 
compliance with 
permit 
conditions. 

Future Use 1 
Few (> 5 
Years) 

No or few future water use 
applications are anticipated. 

Future Use 3 
Some (1-5 
Years) 

Some future water use applications 
are anticipated. 

Future Use 5 
High (0-1 
Year) 

Multiple or many future water use 
applications are anticipated. 

Examine number, 
types and 
location of 
pending 
applications for 
water rights, 
temporary water 
use, and 
instream flow 
reservations. 
Examine file of 
unauthorized 
uses. 

Present 
Use 

1 Few 
No appropriated use of water in 
the watershed. 

Present 
Use 

3 Some 
Some appropriated use of water in 
the watershed. 

Present 
Use 

5 Many 
Multiple or many types of 
appropriated use of water in the 

Examine number, 
types and 
location of 
existing water 
rights, temporary 
water use 



watershed. authorizations, 
and instream 
flow 
reservations. 

Value 1 Low  Not used as a public water supply. 

Value 3 Moderate 
Intermittent use as a public water 
supply. 

Value 5 High 
Continuous use as a public water 
supply. 

Examine type of 
use in water right 
files. 

 


